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September 23, 2024 
 
Subject: ISOFlex Packaging Compliance Information – PFAS Statement All Products 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
This letter will provide a PFAS Statement compliance information for all ISOFlex Films (hereinafter “the 
Products”).  The information contained herein is based on the state of our actual knowledge (including 
information obtained from our raw material suppliers), and is neither part of a specification, nor may it be 
construed as a warranty, express or implied. 
 
PFAS Statement 
 
Based on a review of current raw material supplier information, PFAS (per- and poly- fluoroalkyl 
substances) are not expected to be present in the incoming raw materials. We also do not intentionally 
add PFAS during manufacture of the product. We do not test for the PFAS in the Products.  
 
Ultimately customers must make their own determination that their use of our product is safe, lawful 
(except as provided in the above certifications) and technically suitable in their intended applications. 
Because of possible changes in the law and in regulations, ISOFlex Packaging recommends that 
customers continuing to use our product verify status every year from the issue date of this letter. 
 
Please contact Regulatory@ISOFlexpkg.com if you need additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Ranga Soundararajan 
Technical Director 


